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Tidings from the East!

The June Stated Meeting will be our last meeting before we go dark for the summer. We visited North Liberty Lodge this  month 
for their 100 year night. Members enjoyed a great meal and we all enjoyed an informative and entertaining meeting. I also 
attended the Grand Lodge Annual Communication in May. As always, several items of legislation were presented and debated 
by members of our Craft.

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, June 3rd, at 7:30pm. Dinner will be served at 6:30. Please RSVP for dinner to Fred 
Rowe (574-784-8948 / frowe@mchsi.com) by Tuesday.
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Hello Sisters and Brothers!

The skies may have been gray but the feeling inside was joyful when we met for our May meeting. It was wonderful to have 
every station filled plus many on the sidelines as we honored Mothers and conducted a memorial service for those who have 
gone before and are waiting to welcome us to our eternal home.

Sister Beth Gargis and Brother Max Feitz will lead our Chapter next year as Worthy Matron and Worthy Patron.Sister Abby Smith 
and Brother Fred Rowe were elected to serve as Associate Matron and Associate Patron, with Susie Adams elected as 
Conductress and Barb Woods was elected to fill the station of Associate Conductress.We wish the new officers the very best as 
they make their plans for the new year of service.

I hope you will join us at our June meeting when this Corps of Officers will say farewell and we will honor Fathers & Sons. As is 
our tradition, the ladies will be providing dinner after.

Baskets of Blessings!

Worshipful Master: Brian Hoover - 574-233-2671 - n9lhm@yahoo.com

Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Dinner (RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by June 1st)Jun-3 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Jun-3 @ 7:30pm

Fri District Meeting @ Lakeville - Silent Auction - Refreshments will be served.May-21 @ 6:30pm
Tue Stated Meeting - Ladies to provide refreshments after the meeting in honor of Father's Day.Jun-1 @ 7:30pm


